
        Tuesday 21
st
 March 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Today we started the countdown to the next ‘Golden Day’ which will take place on the day the children 
break up for the Easter holidays – Friday 7th April 2017.   The theme for the Golden Day will take the form 
of an Easter Challenge and we have got several activities planned which we are sure the children will 
enjoy.   
 

We have been fortunate in securing support from Tracey from Kidzrfit who together with the Eastlea staff 
will be leading a range of activities on the day which will all take place in and around the school site.  
 

So what exactly will be happening? 
 

 A NON-UNIFORM DAY FOR EVERYONE! (sporting/casual theme, tracksuits, trainers etc… and no 
fine to pay!!) 

 

 Class based Easter challenges for 
different age ranges 

 

 Hoopstarz workshop session for most 
classes led by Tracey from Kidzrfit 
together with a grand finale showcase 
at the end of the afternoon for 
Reception to Year 6  

 

 An outdoor obstacle course challenge coordinated by the Sports Council and 
Mrs Stafford – with edible prizes on offer for teams and/or individuals! 

 

 Lunchtime arrangements will be in school as usual for pupils from Reception 
to Year 6 – so school dinners or packed lunches will be eaten in the school hall 
following the normal arrangements. 

 

 3.15pm – usual arrangements for the end of the school day [11.50am end of 
session for Nursery as usual too!] 

 

And the best news, as always, is that there will be no additional charge for this.  The children do not have 
to bring in any money for coming in non-uniform, or the Hoopstarz workshop or the Easter 
challenge activities.  This is their treat for trying hard with their behaviour this half term.   
 

As always attendance on our Golden Days is dependent on each child following the Eastlea rules in school 
and at lunchtimes.  We are hoping to include all children; however, for those who are struggling to follow 
the rules, we have been or will be in contact with parents to discuss ways to support children to get them 
‘back on track’ in terms of behaviour.  
 

Yours sincerely 
Miss E Beeston,  
Head Teacher   

 


